
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion to Approve Net2Atlanta Contract for new Public Safety Building 
– IT Department 

Submitted By: Josh Cox, IT Director 

Date Submitted: February 23, 2023 

Work Session Date: March 6, 2023 

Council Meeting Date: March 6, 2023 

Background/History: 

In order for the new public safety building to have internet and connectivity to City technology resources, we need 
to install a new circuit provided by Net2Atlanta which is the ISP that provides connectivity for all of the City’s core 
locations. This will be an agreement for a three year term, which is the same contract length for our other circuits 
provided by Net2Atlanta. 

It is requested that council approve this additional circuit so that we can have internet and connectivity for 
our new public safety building. 

Cost: $ 1,331.77 / month for 36 months Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: 

This adds a recurring cost for the City for the next 3 years 

Action Requested from Council: It is requested that council approve this additional circuit so that we can 
have internet and connectivity for our new public safety building.  

 

 


